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It is with great pleasure that we  
welcome you to our community! 

 

Who’s New in the Neighborhood...       
 
 

 
 

 

 

* Aline Fournier apartment 421        
* Eileen Young apartment 426 

HAWAIIAN BARBEQUE 
Senior Living Community 

For many people, young and old, barbeque season is a favorite 

late spring, summer and early Fall pastime.  Our official    

Schooner barbeque theme days have been decided and we are 

excited to share the dates with you.  We hope this will help you to 

plan ahead, in order to not miss a single one!  These wonderful 

events, shared with family and friends are something to look for-

ward to.   
 

Our “Hawaiian” barbeque, to be held on Wednesday, June 17 will 

be our first outdoor event.  As always, friends and family are invit-

ed.  Just call the front desk at 784-2900 to pick up your guest 

ticket.  We look forward to seeing you there.  Also, feel free to 

dress to the theme of the day.   And one last thing - Have a    

wonderful day! 
 

Here are our next 3 dates: 
 

 July 8th:  Americana BBQ 

 August 15th: Texas BBQ and OPEN HOUSE events. 

 September 16th: Oktoberfest BBQ 
 

Hawaiian Luau Buffet 
 

Salads 

Hawaiian Macaroni Salad    *   Coconut Sweet Potato Salad 

Tropical Fruit Salad 

Field Greens with Macadamia and Mango Vinaigrette 
 

Mains 

Pulled Caribbean Jerk Pork Sliders with Caramelized Pineapple 

Lime Ponzu Tuna KaBobs   *   Huli Huli Grilled Chicken 

Island Style Fried Rice 

Hawaiian Mixed Vegetables 
 

Finale  

Coconut Cream Pie and Hawaiian Wedding Cake 

Schooner is the place  

to be for entertainment  

and good times! 

Father’s Day is Sunday, 

June 21st.  Schooner will 

be taking the annual      

photo. All Schooner      

gentlemen are welcome to 

be in the picture on June 

16th. See your June       

calendar for times         

and locations. 

HAPPY FATHER’S DAY!  
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Schooner had the honor of welcoming a new 
member to our distinguished Centenarian 
Club. A very special resident, Lillian           
Auchterlonie has been inducted into the club.       
Being the center of attention during meal time, 
Lillian was awarded and graciously accepted 
an engraved plaque and a celebratory cake. 
Fellow residents and Schooner staff were 
there to join in the celebration.     
 

This inspirational club was created several 
years ago to recognize all of our residents as 
they reach the wonderful milestone of 100 
years of age, while residing in our community.   
 

Congratula-
tions Lillian!  
We all look 
forward to 
celebrating 
future birth-
days with 
you!     

 

100 YEARS YOUNG ON MAY 17TH  WE CAN’T WAIT! 

A special mini vacation is planned for June 
2015.  Mark Prevost, our Resident Services  
Director and his wife Lisa will host a three day 
get away to the beautiful Berkshires in Western 
Massachusetts. Schooner residents will enjoy a 
two night hotel stay in Deerfield.  Shopping, eat-
ing out, a visit to the Norman Rockwell Museum 
and the Yankee Candle factory store and tour-
ing the spectacular, picturesque scenery are all 
included in this trip.  If you are interested in go-
ing, please check with Mark to see if there are 
any openings left.   
 

THE LADIES OF SCHOONER…                      

Smile for the picture! 
 

Here are our 2015 “Ladies Day Photos”, taken 

right before Mother’s Day.  We had many      

attendees, which made the photos even nicer!   

 Last years  

Vermont Trip 

“Schooner Residents 
got a special treat 
this month when 
Jackie Fortunato 
joined Chef Todd in 
the kitchen to teach 
him how to make her 
very own authentic 
Italian tomato sauce to be used at lunch the next 
day. The reviews are in: It was delicioso!” 

Did you know that SeniorAdvisor.com is the defini-

tive website for reviews of Senior Living Communi-

ties? It’s a great tool for people who aren’t sure 

where to turn when it’s time to make a move. We 

need your help to fill that site with helpful reviews 

that tell people what living at Schooner Estates is 

really like. To leave us a review on the site, fill out 

the review form that was delivered with your Flash 

Newsletter and turn it in to Mark or the Front Desk, 

or call (866) 614-6138 toll-free to leave a review 

over the phone!  If you’re tech-savvy, you can even 

go straight to SeniorAdvisor.com and post a review 

right on your computer! 

They will be 
leaving at 
8:00 a.m.  
on Tuesday, 
June 9th and  
returning on                      
Thursday, 
June 11th.   

A SPECIAL RECIPE 


